Danielle Benner, M.S., CCC-SLP
111 Mallane Lane 19B
Naugatuck, CT 06770
203.525.0350
dazbl010@yahoo.com

May 7, 2015

To Whom it May Concern:

Thank you for the opportunities within the Derby Public Schools. This letter serves as my
resignation as a speech and language pathologist, effective June 19, 2015.

Respectfully Submitted-
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Danielle Benner, M.S., CCC-SLP




